
Priory News 25th October 2024 

Dear Parents, 

We have finally reached the end of the first half-term. I know, from 

the many conversations I’ve had with parents recently, many of 

you are looking forward to the week’s break.  

As always, it’s been another busy week in school. TS4’s class       

assembly was fantastic—sharing their learning about Ancient Egypt 

so confidently. Well done, TS4!  

Our Year 4 children also enjoyed an Ancient Egypt day in school 

yesterday—they certainly looked the part too! Thank-you for     

supporting with this. 

Our sharing assembly today was a great celebration—with many 

achievement awards being presented. AI6, EL4 and SB5 also shared 

some of their learning from this term too—we saw some brilliant 

clay dragon eyes (AI6), Egyptian masks (EL4) and a superb poem 

telling the story of Theseus and the Minotaur (SB5). It was a great 

culmination of all their learning this term.  

Thank-you to our Year 6 children for hosting the coffee morning 

this week—we enjoyed hearing about your Viking learning. 

Have a good half-term break. We look forward to seeing everyone 

again on 4th November.  

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Keefe 

Diary Dates  

Half-Term 28th October—1st November 

NSPCC Speak Out, Stay Safe 

Assembly 

6th November 

Parents’ Evenings 6th / 7th November 

Individual Photographs 7th November 

National Anti-Bullying Week 11th—15th November 

NSPCC Year 5 Workshops 11th November 

Odd Socks Day 12th November 

Children in Need Day 15th November 

Community OPAL Build Day 16th November 

NSPCC Year 6 Workshops 18th November 

Anti-Bullying Theatre Show 

and workshops 

18th—19th November 

Panathlon 19th November 

AI6 Class Assembly 20th November 

Year 6 Buddhist Visitor 26th November 

HT6 Class Assembly 27th November 

Year 3/4 Discos 28th November 

Parents Do Day 3rd December 

Year 5/6 Discos 5th December 

Years 4 and 5: Chaos Science 

Workshops  

10th December 

FOPJS Christmas Present 

Room 

11th—12th December 

Christmas Performances 17th—18th December 

Christingle Assembly 20th December 

End if Autumn Term 20th December 

Christmas Holiday 23rd December—6th January 

Spring Term Starts 7th January 

Staffing 

Miss Lake, a member of our teaching assistant team, has started 

her maternity leave this week. We wish her well, and look forward 

to meeting her baby in the near future. 

You may be aware that Mrs Wager has been absent this half-term. 

We are looking forward to her beginning to return to work after 

half-term, after a period of time recuperating at home.  

Children in Need Day 

Dress spotty on 15th November to raise 

funds for Children in Need—a just Giving 

page will be set up for donations after 

half-term.  



OPAL Community Build Day 

Are you able to lend a hand on 16th November? If you are able to spare an hour or even two, we could really 

do with some help! 

We have a couple of OPAL projects that will help us in continuing to develop our lunchtime provision.  

We can bring the biscuits and refreshments! Are you able to bring yourself, and some tools to help?  

We are looking to build a mud kitchen and create a mound over a tunnel on the field.  

Please see the OPAL flyer for more details.  

 

Year 5 Sonnet Sharing 







Week beginning: 4th November Lunch Menu: 


